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Date: 30 March 2023

Dear Year 11 parents and carers

Year 11 Exam Season Timetable

This is just a reminder that our normal timetable runs next half term, and students are
expected to be in all of their lessons up to the May half term; after the half term break
students will only be expected in school when sitting exams.

Wishing all of our students the very best for the exam season ahead!

Anne-Marie Anderson
Deputy Headteacher
The Angmering School
01903 772351


